
 
 

 
Tuesday 7th January 2020 

Dear Parents 

As part of our topic, we are learning about Anglo-Saxons.  On Friday 17th January we will visit Salisbury Museum for 

an Anglo-Saxon day!  We will handle artefacts, use different sources of materials to gain a better understanding of life 

nearly a 1000 years ago. 

Our museum day will start at 10:00 so we will leave school as close to 09:00 as possible.  We will leave Salisbury 

Museum at 14:00 in order to be back by 15:00.   

Your child will need a packed lunch this day (and enough to drink).  If your child is eligible for a free school meal, a 

packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.    

We will be walking to and from town (even if it rains!)  We are hoping for good weather, but please make sure your 

child has a waterproof coat and suitable walking shoes. 

The cost of the trip is £4 per child.  We ask for a donation of £2 and the rest is kindly being funded by the FOSS.  This 

can be paid to the office or through Parent Pay. 

Please return permission slips by Monday 13th January 2020 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Miss Crook & Mrs Cook 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Robin & Fox Classes – Salisbury Museum Trip  -  Friday 17th January 2020 

Name of child …………………………………………………. 

I give permission for my child to visit Salisbury Museum on Friday 17th January 2020 and to walk to and from the 
museum. 
 
Signed____________________________________  

Printed_________________________ 

Please return permission slips by Monday 13th January 2020 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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